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Happy New Year from the Greenview Civic Improvement Association 

Happy New Year!  So much news to start off 2024.  At the December meeting new officers were elected as follows: 

President:  Connie Belt 
Vice President:  Julieanne Manuel 
Secretary/Treasurer:  Deana Poe 
 
Thank you to Indian Creek Farmstead for hosting our annual meeting. 

The first event of 2024 will be the Annual Chili and Soup Takeout Lunch.  This will be held on January 14, 2024, 10:30 
a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  This features Larry Smith’s Award-Winning Chili and Ann Broch’s Famous Chicken Noodle Soup.  Pre-
orders are highly encouraged by calling 217-968-5323 and leaving a message.  You may text your order to 217-725-8363 
being sure to leave your name, telephone number and your order.  Order forms will also be posted at Casey’s, Dollar 
General, the Churches of Greenview, Mason City Pharmacy and Athens Pharmacy.  

$10/Quart $12/Meal (1 Quart + 2 Desserts) 

Desserts will be donated by some talented area bakers and hopefully some newbies.  If you would like to donate a 
dessert, feel free to contact us through the numbers above.  Drive-Thru pickup on January 14th will be in the alley behind 
the Community Building.  Follow the signs and we will be delivering to your vehicle.  All proceeds will go into the 
Scholarship Fund. 

 

The next event will be Chocolate Sunday.  MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!  We have Chocolate Sunday scheduled for 
February 18, 2024, at the Greenview School Gym.  As always this will be a festival of everything chocolate.  Keep and eye 
out for the details in an article to come! 

The next meeting of the Greenview Civic Improvement Association will be January 23, 2024, at 7:00 p.m.at the 
Community Building.  Anyone wishing to join the organization is welcome to attend.  Again, we wish you a Happy New 
Year filled with peace, joy, and much love. 

 


